محل مهر با امضاء مدير

سؤال و پاسخنامه

جمهوری اسلامی ایران اداره کل آموزش و پرورش شهر تهران اداره آموزش و پرورش منطقه هفت

ساعت امتحان : ۱۰:۳۰ صبح وقت امتحان : ۶۰ دقیقه تاریخ امتحان : ۹ / ۳/ ۱۳۹۸ تعداد برگ سؤال : ۲ برگ

 ش داوطلب:
 نام واحد آموزشی: دبیرستان هاتف (دورهی دوم)
 نوبت امتحانی : خر داد ماه

 نام خانوادگی:
 نام:
 نام:
 پایه: یازدهم

 سؤال امتحان درس: زبان انگلیسی
 نام دبیر:
 سال تحصیلی:
 ۹۷-۹۸

Spelling (3 points)								
He's a very soc_able man. His favorite art is calli_raphy . I am asha_ed and con_used , too.								
De_f people use si_n language to co_municate. Lau_hter can infl_ence our health. It's								
important to have a balan_ed die_ , so eat suitable pro_ortions of all foods.								
123456								
789101112								
Fill in the blanks using the words given. There is one extra word. (4 points)								
(proud/prevent/pleasure/besides/vary/seek/heartbeat/addiction/income)								
13. The sizes of our cell phones; they come from small to large ones.								
14. Doctors believe using cell phones too much can cause								
15 his skills in music, Adriano is also a very good painter.								
16. The research shows that vitamin C can help depression.								
17. "It gives me great to see my children all around me," the old man said.								
18. The nurse first carefully listened to the child's								
19. "I am greatly of all of you," the manager told his players after the Cup final.								
20. One big problem in many countries is many villagers moving to the cities to better								
jobs.								
Match the synonyms. (2 points) (rarely, cheerful, attempt, site, despite, quit, look after, fortunate,								
region)								
21. The captain landed the airplane <u>in spite of</u> the very bad weather and the heavy snow.								
22. The historical sites in this <u>area</u> make many tourists come here in the summer								
23. I still think it was wrong of him to give up his university education to go into the movies.								
25. Mary Jane spent a lot of time in the traffic, so she was <u>lucky</u> to catch her plane.								
26. Although her mother was at the hospital, Sandra seemed quite <u>happy</u> at work.								
27. "Did you go out last weekend?" "No. I had to stay home and <u>take care of</u> my little brother."								
 پاسخ سؤالات در روی برگ سؤال نوشته شود، نیاز به پاسخنامه سفید ندارد. ██ پاسخ سؤالات در روی برگ سؤال نوشته شود، نیاز به پاسخنامه سفید ندارد. ██								

28. We've found a great <i>place</i>	to build the new hospit	al						
Match the words with suitable	e words given. (2 points	s)						
(with/away/in/back/at/potat	to/out/pressure/out/w	eight)						
29. couch 3	30. gain	31. blood						
32. watch 3	3. go	34. call						
35. check 3	36. get along							
Use the correct form of the wo	ords given (4 points).							
37. Our health	when we vi	sit our family members. (improve	ment)					
38. The film was very	, and we were all	after we watched	it. (depress)					
39. Mary	her parents since Chris	tmas. (not see)						
40. I was glad that my father was coming back home that day. (find out)								
41. The old man told the childr	ren	make so much noise outside. (r	not make)					
42 on weekends helped Jim relax better. (hike)								
Choose the correct answer (2.5 points).								
43. He likes school friends on weekends.								
a) hanging out b) surfing	c) hanging out with	d) quince						
44. There is k	oread in kitchen. Could	you go out and buy	bread?					
a) a little/a loaf of b) little/a loaf of c) few/a loaf of d) no/a loaf								
45. We can visit my grandmoth	ner if it	tomorrow.						
a) didn't rain b) won't rain	c) doesn't rain	d) isn't going to rain						
46. Please turn off the light before out of the room.								
a) to go b) go c)	went d) going							
47. Which sentence is WRONG?								
a) He will never agree to sell this house. He loves living here.								
b) After waiting for an hour to see the manager, they told us he was not coming.								
c) The doctor advised me to qu	uit to smoke.							
d) Steven chose to finish writin	ng the emails tonight.							
Look at the pictures. Give COMPLETE answers (2 points).								
48. How much melon has Fran	k had this morning?							

49. What has Elizabeth practiced for five years now?



Unscramble (2 points).

50. risks, lot, increases, a, health, Sitting.

51. wellness, people's, can, and, develop, emotional, Art, physical.

Pronunciation: Which word is different? (0.5 point)

52. (fifty/hundred/Asia/sixteen)

Reading Comprehension (3 points)

Foods that are well-known to you may not be familiar to people from other countries. Tourists and other travelers almost always get to try some unfamiliar food. That is part of the fun of traveling. Here are four people's experiences with foreign food. Shao Wong is a student in France. He comes from China. "I never had cheese or even milk before I came to France. Cattle are rare in my part of China, so there are no dairy products. I drank some milk when I first arrived in France. I hated it! I tried cheese, too, but I didn't like it. I love ice cream, though, and that's made from milk." Birgit is from Sweden. She traveled to Australia on vacation. "I was in a restaurant that specialized in fish, and I heard some other customers order flake. So I ordered some, too, and it was delicious. Later, I found out that flake is an Australian term for shark. Now, whenever I see a new food, I try it on purpose. You know why? I remember how much I enjoyed flake." Chandra is a dentist in Texas. She is from India. "I'm afraid to try new foods because they might contain beef. I'm a Hindu, and my religion forbids me to eat meat from the cow. That's why I can't eat hamburgers or spaghetti with meatballs." Nathan is from the United States. He taught for a year in China. "My friends gave me some 100-year-old eggs to eat. I didn't like their appearance at all. The eggs were green inside, but my friends said the color was normal. The Chinese put chemicals on fresh eggs. Then they bury them in the earth for three months. So the eggs weren't really very old. Even so, I didn't want to touch them."

Choose the correct answer:

53. What is the passage mainly about?

a) Foreigners' problems in other countries

b) Why people should travel

c) Health and new foods

d) Some people's ideas about unfamiliar foods

54.	Which	is	NOT	true	according	to th	e passage?
-----	-------	----	-----	------	-----------	-------	------------

- a) Chandra lives in her native country.
- b) 100-year-old eggs are not actually 100 years old.
- c) Traveling can be amusing because we try new foods.
- d) Birgit did not know exactly what she was ordering in the restaurant.
- 55. Chandra is ______.
- b) a student c) frightened to eat new things d) forbidden from drinking milk a) in China
- 56. Which is true about Nathan?
- a) He is a dentist.
- b) He thought the color of the eggs was normal.
- c) He wasn't interested in the eggs. d) He is from India.
- 57. Which question does the passage NOT answer?
- a) Has Nathan ever gone to China?
- b) Where does Chandra work?
- c) Did Birgit like flake?
- d) Which part of China does Shao Wong live in?
- 58. Shao Wong ______.
- a) likes cheese
- b) studies in China
- c) had cheese for the first time in France
- d) loves nothing that comes from milk